
Minutes for CRC board meeting 14 Aug 12 
Present: Jen Nolasco, Bob Tatro, Linda Champagney, Steve 
Schmid, Deb Hearth, Ann Gustafson, Sharon Jones 

Absent: Jerry Crane,Scott Feron,Ginny Graves,Kevin Maloney 

*Accepted the minutes from the last board meeting 
*Accepted the treasurers report for 7-10-12 

-Checking Beginning Balance: 4,479.48 
-Check ending balance: 1,072.20 
-Savings beginning balance: 5,760.62 
-Savings ending balance: 5,761.11 
-Investment Beginning Balance: 31,996.67 
-Investment ending balance: 32,411.06 

We are looking for ideas for presenters to come talk at an upcoming CRC meeting if you 
have any ideas please contact CRC 
-Good turn out at the changes in latitudes concert we raised $1217.58 
-still waiting on news of our 501c3 status 
-The canal committee meets every 4th Thurs of the month before the LMC meeting at 

6:15 in the land management office at the town hall. All are welcome 
*The  canal committee's long term goal is to restore the canal back to its original depth 
and width 
-Looking for help taking down the stage after a band has played on Sundays if interested 
please contact CRC 
-The winter vacation has been decided we're headed to Mexico price are $2439 per 
person this includes air fare dates are still getting worked on if you are interested contact 
Sharon Jones 
-volunteer party is Sept 15 on Babb's beach from 2-5 
-swap meet is Oct 27th space is available for a 10' x 10' spot it is $20 
-The lake is the cleanest it has been here is how far you can see down 
* south pond is clear up to 7ft 9inches 
*middle  pond up to 8ft 4inches 
*north pond between 15-20feet 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
CRC golf tournament Sept 9 with a 9:30 shotgun start slots are filling up fast contact Jen 
Nolasco to sign up your team if you just want to go to the bbq buffet its $20 at noras 
Family fun day Sept 16 starting @ 1-4 
Bluegrass festival set for Sept 8 
Swap meet Oct 27th 
X-mas party Dec 1st $25 per person starts at 6 cocktails from 6-7 
Winter vac Mexico dates TBA 
Volunteer Party Sept 15 2-5 at Babb's beach 
All minutes are subject to board approval 
The headcount for the meeting was 15 plus the board members 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Bob Tatro, Secretary 


